
 
  

Closure/Cancellation Policy  

  

• It is always the intention of the Liberty Theater to remain open on schedule for 

every event when possible.   

• In may be necessary, given circumstances beyond our control, to close or curtail 

scheduled events. Any closure or cancellation will be announced as reasonably 

possible to the public, and ticket holders in particular, through available means.   

• In general, all ticket sales are final, with no refunds or exchanges. However, 

patrons unable to use tickets they have purchased may be invited to donate their 

purchases back to the theater to be resold. If this is done in sufficient time that the 

tickets might be resold, the donation can be considered tax deductible.   

• If the scheduled event did occur, regardless of inclement weather or other 

circumstances, no refunds or exchanges will usually be allowed.   

• For cancelled events, refunds or exchanges will be offered to patrons requesting 

them, for up to 30 days after the event's scheduled date.   

• If an event or performance is rescheduled, pre-sold tickets will be honored at the 

rescheduled event or performance; or refunds/exchanges will be offered if patrons 

request them, for up to 30 days after the original event/performance date.   
  
  

• In the case of regularly-scheduled movies, if no patrons have arrived by the 

scheduled start time of a movie, the theater retains the right to close and no movie 

will be shown.   
  

  

  

For questions regarding this policy, you are welcome to contact Theater Manager at 

509-382-1380.   
  
updated 10/24/2020 

 


